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30 September 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

Year 6 Open Evening – virtual tour for Year 6 students 
 
This year we would like to invite families of students who are eligible to apply to the Academy for 
entry into Year 7 in September 2021, to visit us via our brand new virtual tour. The virtual tour will 
be available from 4pm on Tuesday 6th October.  
 
We have chosen to do a virtual tour this year to keep everyone as safe as possible during the 
current Covid-19 situation, while still giving everyone the chance to experience what student life is 
like at Trinity Academy.   
 
I will provide a welcome message and one of our Year 8 students (whose voice you may recognise 
as Abby Hatcher in the Nick Jr series and Aggro the fire dragon in Dragons: Rescue Riders) will walk 
and talk you around the Academy.  
 
We realise that this is a very important time in deciding the next step for your child and we hope 
this virtual visit will encourage you to make Trinity Academy your chosen school. If you would like 
to visit the Academy in person, we are able to provide some guided tours after 3.30pm from 
Wednesday 7th October until the end of the half term. Alternatively, if you would just like to ask a 
question, please request a callback. To request a tour or a callback, please contact us at 
TAenquiries@trinityacademy.org.uk. 
 
The closing date for applications is 31 October 2020.  Please note that all applications must be 
made through DMBC and not through individual schools; information can be found at: 
https://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/secondary-admissions.     
 
Please continue to check our admission page: https://www.trinity-
academy.org.uk/parents/admissions/ for information about joining Trinity. The links for the virtual 
tour will appear on this page.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Wendy Adeniji 
Principal 
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